
375
th

 ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

February 27, 2014 

 

 

Present:  Mary Antes Pam Bonaguide, Lynne Dunbrack, John Dyer, Carole Felz, Brad Keyes, 

Cyndi Miller 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:12. 

 

Mass Memories 

The Mass Memories Road Show is March 8
th

 in the Middle School.  Pam would like to use the 

flags to decorate the space and to have parade flyers available. 

 

Parade 

Russell’s is interested in participating in the parade.  Peter from Russell’s creates floats for the 

Sudbury parade and will work on the float for our parade.  Brad will work with Vinnie Smith to 

contact fire equipment from neighboring towns.  He asked that the committee critique the 

website:  Waylandparade.org.  Multiple bands have been asked to participate in the parade or at 

the end of the parade.  A Chinese group will march in the parade.  We hope to have horses as 

well. 

 

At the end of the parade, we might have games similar to those at the circus, mini-animals, food 

vendors, and other games perhaps run by the Boy and Girl Scouts.  We will also try to have a 

quilt cake. 

 

John will see if the Public Ceremony Committee will judge the bike decorating.  Cyndi is also 

interested in judging.  Village Bank might provide savings bonds as prizes. 

 

The next meeting will be March 19
th

.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:46. 

 

 

 

 


